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. Welcome & Apologies

Tonywelcomed all to the meeting and apologies were noted

. Previous Minutes

Date of next meeting May not November

Tara Javid Apologies Noted



3. Community Walkabout
Notes circulated, allthose who attended agreed that the walkaboutwas useful, and
the access issues highlighted were noted.

4. Community Wishes
Due to technical issues, we are unable to demonstrate the test site, this will be
done when issues caused by changes to IT systems have been fixed. Trialruns by
the steering group have been successful, demonstrations will be arranged soon.

5. LCPP Review Please see attached

6. Updates
Jud Clark DVVA

e Volunteers Week -Count down 3™ to 9" June recognising and celebrating volunteers.
Gratitude wall, history 40 years Volunteers week.

e Funding Forum- information on funding- Next Meeting 29/05- 2pm till 3.30pm
Camperdown room. Contact : maryamdeeni@dvva.scot

e Peer supporters Network- 3/06 1:30pm Teams, about peer recovery lain Savage leads
on this. For more info email iainsavage@dvva.scot

e PVG changes- Disclosure Scotland- consultation until 28th May- charges for disclosure
checks

¢ (OSCR notifiable events process) A recent review of this process by OSCR has found
that this scheme was not always achieving its aims. Mismatched perceptions and
expectations around the use of Notifiable Events, the responsibilities of charity trustees,
and the role of OSCR in dealing with the issues raised.

e How should charities deal with and report important issues?

e All charity trustees should be familiar with the charity trustee duties they are legally
required to follow. If an issue has been dealt with effectively and the problem has been

resolved, there’s no need to notify OSCR.

Tara Javid Ferry Fridge

The project is progressing well, the bank account set up, and has obtained some funding
from Dundee Community Food network.

Scott Bricknall SFRS Report Attached



As perour discussion on Thursday night please find attached the link for the SEPA
site for reporting flooding.

It is important that we get this information out to the public, partners, and
businesses in order that we can firstly protect them, but also ensure that the
SEPA statistics are updated to reflect the climatic conditions we are experiencing
now.

Equally, accurate indicators and information will more likely support our case
should we need to get funding for mitigating the effects of any flooding.

Please see link below.

https://reportaflood.sepa.org.uk/?fbclid=IwAROzkjtURp-FzR-
K4KuKVal56 SGvwcltdzkiWwV7g0vybdsLrol6w0OWyuOM

Jim Doig Broughty Ferry Community Council

Broughty Bowling Club have commenced schools bowling activity sessions.

There are 8 sessions with pupils from Eastern Primary and Forthill Primary attending
(4 sessions foreach school).

Each session commences at 11.00am forapprox. 1 hour, these are fun sessions with
children moving about the various activities on the green.

Sandy Boyd DCC Environment Service

The grass cutting schedule is well underway, seeds sown at Esplanade are now coming
through.

Upgrade at castle Green due to start shortly.

David Easson —Churches Group/CC

Mainly focused on Christian aid week

Coffee Morning at Queen Street East Church raised £1390

Barnhill St Margaret’s are hosting Songs of Praise

During Gala Week, Songs of Praise will be held in St Luke’s

Dundee Health & Social Care Partnership have produced a new falls leaflet which was well
received at Barnhill Blethers.

Mrs Potton — Friends of Broughty Ferry Library/Beach Management Group



Garden works have been completed at the library
Library currently running a competition
Planning an activity day for the end of summer

Beach Management Group

Noted that Sandy is making a positive impact as chair of the Beach Management Group
Windmill Toilets — Preliminary enquiries to look at these will be improved if funding is
available.

Erin Johnson - City Development
Food Festival being held 6-7 July

Thanks to both Scott Bricknallfor his supportin providing a venue for meetings and to Tony
Boyle for his support as locality leader. You will both be missed from the partnership.

Date of Next Meeting

Please note this meeting has been noted as 15" August this will take place on Thursday
5% September venue to be confirmed






